
 

 

 

 

11th February, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have had an overwhelming positive response to the Year 5/6 Canberra tour proposal 

and thus we are going ahead with the camp. Having processed the most recent quotes, 

it is looking like it will be close to $1600 (with travel insurance) not including spending 

money ($100 - this will also cover their morning/afternoon tea each day).  

In order to start confirming and paying for bookings, we require the first $500 payment 

by 13th March, 2020. Thank you to those parents who have already paid. We also require 

that you have fully paid the remaining monies by the end of Term 3, 25th September, 

2020. You can direct deposit in to the school bank account, pay cash or by cheque. If you 

wish to pay by direct deposit, the bank details are BSB 633000 A/C 160337051.  Please 

include your child’s name and ‘Canberra’ in the details as our reference. Could you please 

contact Jann Mead (9765 0000) if you would like to set up a Payment Plan to pay weekly, 

fortnightly or monthly. 

We are very excited about being able to provide such an amazing opportunity for the 

students of our school, your children. Attached is a copy of the quoted items. We will 

have a meeting Tuesday, 25th February at 4.30pm to discuss schedule, answer any 

queries and discuss fundraising. Could you please let us know if your child/children is/are 

not planning on attending, as this does effect the costing. 

 

Kind regards  

Bernard Beatty and Janelle Haydn-Smith 

 


